
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sheriff Dennis Lemma Sworn in for Second Term 

Seminole County (January 8, 2021) - Earlier this week, Sheriff Dennis Lemma was sworn in for his second term as 
Seminole County Sheriff. A small group of family and colleagues joined Sheriff Lemma as retired Seminole County Sheriff 
Don Eslinger administered the Oath of Office during a private ceremony held in the Sheriff’s office. A video of the 
ceremony can be accessed here. 

Sheriff Lemma’s first term started in January 2017, after Sheriff Eslinger's retirement, who served in the role for 26 
years. Lemma is the 10th Sheriff in the 108-year history of Seminole County and has served with the Seminole County 
Sheriff’s Office for nearly 29 years.  

 

 
        
For more information contact: 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 
(407) 402-3319 
or                                                                                 
 PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
      

### 
 
       

     
            
        
        
        
                                                                                      
 

Date: NEWS RELEASE NR#       1/08/21     21-2 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/v3sxz3hck41nbrt/Sheriff%20Swear-In.mp4?dl=0
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